
The 2010 Annual Medicaid Conference is scheduled for Oct. 13, 2010, in Reno and Oct. 

20, 2010, in Las Vegas. Register now to reserve your seat for this year’s event.  

Please note:  Due to the continuing State of Nevada budgetary constraints, Division of 

Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) representatives will not attend this year’s 

conference.  Two State staff members will attend to collect your policy questions.  

Questions of concern to many providers will be addressed in future provider trainings, 

web announcements and/or provider newsletters, as appropriate.  

Magellan Medicaid Administration, Inc. staff will conduct the conference, which will 

address recipient eligibility, prior authorization, clinical claim editor, Third Party Liability 

(TPL), claim status, Electronic Data Interchange (EDI), claim form tips and instructions, 

timely filing, appeals and many more topics.  

Providers may choose to attend a morning or an afternoon conference in either Reno 

or Las Vegas on the scheduled days.  

The main presentation at each conference provides information pertinent to all providers.  

Following the main presentation, “break-out” sessions provide program-specific 

information for certain provider types.  When registering, please select only one break-out 

session and verify that the break-out session you choose has your provider type indicated 

next to it.  

One of the break-out sessions providers may select is an introduction to electronic claims 

submission.  The Payerpath presentation is open to any provider type and is offered in 

lecture format; hands-on computer training is not available during the conference.  

Use the 2010 Training Registration Form to register for the conference.  

If you have registered to attend the conference and need to cancel, please notify the training 

unit as soon as possible at nvtraining@magellanhealth.com. 

https://medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/FA-41.pdf

